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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 2 Educational Visit to Moreton Methodist Church – Friday 10th December 2021  
 
As part of Year 2’s RE learning, Moreton Methodist Church have invited Year 2 to a ‘Meet 
The Characters’ workshop. This is an opportunity for the children to learn about the 
Christmas story further in an interactive, engaging way.  
 
This will take place on the morning of Friday 10th December . The children will be walking 
to and from the church with members of staff. They will return to school for the normal 
collection time.  
 
As part of the data collection form you completed at the beginning of the year you have 

given permission for your child to take part in trips within the local area so therefore there 
is no need for you to complete a further consent form. 
 
If you do not give consent for your child to attend the school trip please inform the school 
office by calling 677 1235 or by emailing schooloffice@eastway.wirral.sch by Monday 6th 
December.  
 
If you have any queries at all, please feel free to get in contact with myself. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Yours sincerley, 
 
Miss G Dalby 
KS1 Lead and Year 2 teacher 
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